
 

 
Sent: Saturday, 1 November 2008 6:50 PM 
 
Subject: Proposed Fair Increase 
 
With the current price of petrol and the situation regarding the environment, a price rise for travel on 
public transport would not be in the interests of all Australians.   Instead: 

- the maintenance of the trains, buses and ferries should be checked 
- people should be encouraged to take public transport by having the transport run on time and 

be clean 
- the untangling of the different lines should continue as this will assist with reducing delays 

across the whole system. 
 
Putting up the fares will not increase patronage;   reduced fares and better running will! 
 
 
 


